September 26, 2024
Item No. 7.8.
Rejection of RFP #24-038 — Natural Gas Electric Generation Facility

Sponsor: Timothy Crabb, Director of Electric
Reviewed By CBC: N/A

Agenda Caption: Presentation, discussion, and possible action on the rejection of proposals
received and cancelation of an RFP for a natural gas electric generation facility.

Relationship to Strategic Goals:

Financially Sustainable City
Core Services and Infrastructure

Recommendation(s): Staff recommends approval of the rejection of the seven proposals received,
and the recommendation of no award for RFP#24-038.

Summary: RFP 24-038 was formally bid and opened on April 18, 2024. Seven proposals were
received and reviewed by a committee represented by staff from Electric and Finance as well as an
engineering consultant. Due to site location and infrastructure connectivity issues, this project cannot
move forward at this time. Electric staff recommends the rejection of this RFP.

Budget & Financial Summary: The rejection of RFP #24-038 will have no impact on the Electric
budget.

Attachments:
None
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